
 
July 6, 2022 

  Tom Haase & Mary Beth Corrigan
  Directors of Golf The Polo Club of Boca Raton 
  5400 Champion Blvd Boca Raton, FL 33496 

  Dear Mr. Haase & Miss Corrigan, 

The Achievement Centers for Children & Families (ACCF) is proud to host our 11th Annual Witches 
of Delray Beach Charity Bike Ride on Saturday, October 29th. Atop their broomsticks (bikes), 
participating witches will take flight at 7:30 a.m. The starting point for this adventure is Delray 
Beach City Hall, and riders will then proceed through scenic downtown Delray Beach. 

The Witches Charity Bike Ride is a signature Delray Beach event, and we invite you to be an 
integral part by making an in-kind donation. A foursome; a gift basket; or a gift card to our premiere 
Silent Auction, which will be featured at the Annual Witches Brew on Friday, October 21st at Tim 
Finnegan’s Irish Pub in Delray Beach. It would be most welcome and appreciated if we received a 
donation. 

Funds raised from the Witches’ Brew and Charity Bike Ride will benefit the Achievement Centers, a 
community- based organization dedicated to providing opportunities for under-resourced children 
and families. The programs at ACCF support educational growth, skill building, and healthy 
lifestyles for local children and families. We currently serve 500 local children and families. We 
need and appreciate your support. Come join our coven and, together, let’s brew up something 
special!

Sincerely,

Kaya Barker
Achievement Centers for Children & Families
555 NW 4th Street Delray Beach, FL 33444
kaybar14@gmail.com

                          

    


